
Next Steps

What happens next? 

If you have any comments on our 
updated proposals for Land North 
of Baldock and Land Southeast of 
Baldock, we would be grateful if you 
could complete a comments form.

Following this second exhibition, we will submit our 
outline planning applications, one for development 
to the north of railway line, and one for development 
to the south of the railway line. 

You will be able to comment on the applications 
in North Hertfordshire’s consultation process. 
We will consult with you further on the detail of 
the proposals when we prepare further planning 
applications

Thank you for taking the time to visit our exhibition. 

Please send us your comments by 14 October, 2017.

Post the comments form 
in the comments box before 
you leave or send it back using 

the Freepost address;

Alternatively, 
provide comments online 

visiting: 

www.baldockconsultation.co.uk

Or emailing: 

Baldock.consultation@wyg.com
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